Craig, Sondra

From: LEE GOODHART <rlgkrs@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 4:03 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External; ZZ Council Members
Subject: South Side Library Issue

Some people who received this message don't often get email from rlgkrs@msn.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

South Side Library Historic Sites Designation Must Stand. Please. As 50 year La Crosse residents, we are vehemently
opposed to Mayor Reynolds' proposal to rescind historic site designation of the South Side Library. There is no
justification for it. The city must support historical sites and buildings throughout La Crosse and take care to build
them into the development of a better and mature part of Western Wisconsin.

Lee Goodhart // Karla Stacey — 3478 Woodbridge Ct., La Crosse, Wl 54601



